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NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that the college will be hosting the Barnala - Malerkotla 

Inter-Zonal Youth Festival from 17th to 19th October 2024. 

In view of the festival, all classes will remain suspended during these dates. All students are 

cordially invited to attend celebrations. 
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